
 
 

Superior Industries to Release First Quarter 2015 Financial Results 
and Host Conference Call 

 
SOUTHFIELD, MICHIGAN – April 29, 2015 – Superior Industries International, Inc. 
(NYSE:SUP), the largest manufacturer of aluminum wheels for passenger cars and light-duty 
vehicles in North America, today announced that it will release financial results for the first 
quarter ended March 29th, 2015 on Wednesday, May 6th, 2015.  
 
A conference call will be held to discuss the financial results on Wednesday, May 6th, 2015 at 
9:00 a.m. ET and will be hosted by Don Stebbins, President and Chief Executive Officer, and 
Kerry Shiba, Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer.  
 
The conference call will be available live on the Internet and can be accessed by logging into 
the Company’s website at www.supind.com. A replay of the webcast will be available on the 
Company’s website immediately following the conclusion of the call.  
 
About Superior Industries  
 
Headquartered in Southfield, Michigan, Superior is the largest manufacturer of aluminum 
wheels for passenger cars and light-duty vehicles in North America.  From its plants in the U.S. 
and Mexico, the company supplies aluminum wheels to the original equipment market.  Major 
customers include BMW, FCA, Ford, General Motors, Mitsubishi, Nissan, Subaru, Tesla, Toyota 
and Volkswagen.  For more information, visit www.supind.com. 
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